
N C S C  

Monthly Newsletter
W E L C O M E  T O  O U R

J A N  1 5

from our President

Happy New Year, NCSC members! 

I hope you all had a restful and rejuvenating holiday season.
Looking into 2024, we have a lot of events to look forward to with the
club!

Our scholarship application is OPEN! Please see our website and our
Facebook page for the links. Applications are due to our Scholarship
Chair by March 27, 2024. They are open to dependents of ALL ranks
who are military ID card holders and whose sponsor is affiliated with
Fort Drum. Please share, and if you know someone who could apply,
send them the info. 

We’re thankful for the support of our fundraising efforts throughout
the year so we can offer both scholarships and community grants.

Sub clubs are going strong! Keep up with all things sub club every
month with this monthly newsletter or our club Facebook page.

Finally, we do have several board positions open, so if that’s an
opportunity you or someone you know might be interested in, please
reach out! 

I’m excited to continue working with you all, continue to make
connections in our community, and see everyone out and about for
our activities. 

Cheers to 2024!

Latest upcoming events, fundraising meetings, and more. Keep Reading!

W I N T E R
E D I T I O N

Molly Culley
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U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

stay tuned for more information via our social
platforms!



With the aid of our gift shop,
Off the Beatin' Path, the
proceeds of these
fundraising events go directly
to the club’s scholarship and
grants programs. Giving back
is the heartbeat of our
organization!

As of now, the Fundraising
committee needs members
to join! If you have a heart for
philanthropy and love to
brainstorm creative ideas,
this may be the place for you.
 

Fundraising

January
22 - Crafting Club 6 PM
25 - Toddler Club 10 AM
26 - Lunch Bunch 12 PM

27 - Beer, Wine and Spirits Club 4 PM
February

2 - “Book” Club 11 AM
8 - Toddler Club 10 AM
9 - Crafting Club 6 PM
16 - “Book” Club 7 PM

24 - Beer, Wine and Spirits Club
March

2 - Game Club
7 - “Book” Club

7 - Toddler Club 10 AM
9 - Beer/Wine and Spirits Club

28 - Toddler Club 10 AM

C O N T A C T  N C S C S O C I A L C H A I R @ G M A I L . C O M

Sub-Clubs

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

C O N T A C T  N C S C F U N D R A I S I N G @ G M A I L . C O M
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Currently, the 2023-2024
scholarship applications are open.
They will need to be submitted no
later than March 27, 2024. If you
have any questions, please reach
out to the scholarship board with
an email!

Scholorships 
C O N T A C T  N S C S S C H O L A R S H I P @ G M A I L . C O M

I M P O R T A N T  I N F O R M A T I O N

Memberships to join the NCSC
officially are 50% off, so bring a
friend to the next social! Click

below to join today!

Memberships

Become a member!!

mailto:NSCSScholarship@gmail.com
https://www.jotform.com/232286921476160?fbclid=IwAR29v-jWpsrYMkKFax1hPNURJoDTKQcQfVxbR5N1kj62ywuKA7SqtjrbkYs
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@ N O R T H  C O U N T R Y  S P O U S E S '
C L U B

@ N C S C _ F T D R U M

Thank you and we hope to see you at the next social, sub-club,

or fundraising event! 

Don’t forget the needed community outreach items for the January social! 
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